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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND TECHNICAL SERVICES BY
DEPUTY R.G. LE HÉRISSIER OF ST. SAVIOUR

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 12th OCTOBER 2010
 

Question
 
Does the Minister intend to resume publication of Annual Reports on the performance of the public transport
contract?
 
 
Answer
 
The Department produced dedicated detailed performance reports on the bus service for the first two years of the
Connex bus Contract, as there was particularly high and widespread interest in the service.
 
Since then strategic performance of the Bus Contact has been reported in the same way as all other Departmental
business, in accordance with key performance measures prescribed in the States of Jersey Annual Business Plan.
These have been published annually in the States of Jersey’s Annual Business Report. Further information is
publicly available in the JASS survey and Connex’s annual activity report.
 
I believe continuing with this approach to reporting is appropriate at this time.
 


